
The Mesgi’g Ugju’s’n wind farm team informs hunters 
that regular construction work at the wind farm will be 
suspended for the moose rifle hunting season, which runs 
from OCTOBER 15 TO 23 INCLUSIVELY. However, work 
will continue on commissioning the wind turbines and 
construction of the operations and maintenance building. 
No work requiring heavy machinery or blasting will be 
authorized during that week. 

The wind turbines commissioning requires
• Teams of three workers travelling by van
• Work inside the wind turbines
• Work inside the Operations & Maintenance building 

WORK SCHEDULE

To make the season as successful as possible, we will also 
be reducing work hours. These will run from 9:30 a.m. to 
6:30 p.m. for moose hunting week. 

To minimize disruptions to hunting, we will also limit our 
travel in the park between 3 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. 

SECURITY MEASURES

Since emergency services must be able to access the wind 
farm installations at all times, we ask that you please free 
up roadways for safety reasons and avoid setting up camp 
within 400 m of a wind turbine. We also ask you to remain 
vigilant and to respect speed limits. Security guards will be 
travelling along the construction site at any time. 

These special measures, adopted by the Liaison Committee, 
are intended to help you practice your sport with as few 
constraints as possible on our end. 

We thank you for your collaboration and wish you a 
successful hunting season!

NOTICE TO HUNTERS
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